
From: Murphy, Heather
To: "LIBNEWS-L@LISTSERV.ILLINOIS.EDU" (LIBNEWS-L@LISTSERV.ILLINOIS.EDU)
Subject: Weekly Update #30: All UIUC Employees Eligible for COVID-19 Vaccine
Date: Monday, March 22, 2021 1:56:44 PM

Colleagues:
 
Some exciting news to share!
 
Beginning today, March 22, higher education staff, government workers, and media are eligible for
vaccination. This includes all employees of the University of Illinois Urbana-Champaign. Please see
the Massmail from Chancellor Jones that went out this morning at
https://massmail.illinois.edu/massmail/1733753457.html for more information.
 
Best,
 
HEATHER MURPHY
Chief Communications Officer
 
University of Illinois Urbana-Champaign

University Library
435 Library | 1408 W. Gregory Drive | M/C 522
Urbana, IL 61801
217.333.3758 | hmurphy@illinois.edu
www.library.illinois.edu
 
CHRIS PROM (he/his)
Associate Dean for Digital Strategies
 
University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign 
University Library
246G Main Library
1408 W Gregory Dr
Urbana, IL 61801
217 244 2052 | prom@illinois.edu
Assistant: Kaci Dunnum, kdunnum@illinois.edu
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